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This is a attack on the constitutional rights of Oregonians. Not only has this been 

brought into effect with bad planning and now system provided with a sustainable 

and successful outcome, but this will be a burden to taxpayers to establish a plug-in 

play program that could be more of a fiduciary burden than the Government of 

Oregon understands. While I do believe that red flag laws and 1 week waiting periods 

for firearm purchases could be another option this is a rushed proposal that has no 

healthy outcome for justices of Oregon. with law-enforcement agencies already being 

tied up with other crimes within the area. This also provides an opportunity for 

criminal organizations and criminals to profit off of this opportunity. 


